## **Laura Rupprecht**

**Subject:** FW: I support a playground in the Campbell Dr./Cemetery Rd area

From: Cory Chapman <

Sent: September 11, 2022 12:02 PM

To: Willie Popp < wpopp@uxbridge.ca>

Cc:

Subject: I support a playground in the Campbell Dr./Cemetery Rd area

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Mr. Popp,

I support the deputation that will be presented on September 12th to bring a playground to the Campbell Drive / Cemetery Road neighbourhood.

The kids in the neighbourhood would love to have a playground they can walk to. Our neighbourhood has changed a lot over the last few years with lots more kids than ever before in the neighbourhood so it would be great to give them a safe place to play. Every other neighbourhood in our town has this option for the children. Why should ours be the only one without?

Thank you for your consideration!

**Cory Chapman**